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Learning For Life 

niagarapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                     www.niagarapk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Important Dates 
 

Tuesday 19/11 
* School Banking 
Wednesday 20/11 
* K Start Groups 1 & 2 
Thursday 21/11 
* K Start Groups 3 & 4 
* Stage 3 GATS Challenge 
   Workshop 
Friday 22/11 
* Superstar Assembly 
   2:00pm in school hall 
Monday 25/11 
* 3/4C & 3/4M Bateau  
   Bay Excursion 
Thursday 28/11 
* Kinder Orientation 
    9:15 in School Hall 
Friday 29/11 
* 3/4G & 3/4H Bateau 
   Bay Excursion 
Friday 4/12 
* 3/4L, 4T, 3T & Stage 2 
   Multicat Bateau Bay 
   Excursion 
     
 
 

Great Work! 
This week I had the opportunity to visit KM who showed me 
how well they were writing. I also had some students visit to 
show me their work. Sam 5/6D and Gretchen 5/6R showed 
me their work on bibliographies. Lamorna and Elizabeth 
from 2/3T showed me their Library research and Gabriyel 
from 3/4L read me his free write. Skyla and Toby from 5/6S 
read me their big writes, Noah from 1B showed me his great 
writing and Kayden from 2/3T has been working well in 
spelling. Jack from K-6D read me his story, Lan, Khael and 
Jasmine from 2J  have been working well in spelling, Alana, Aliu and Aysha from 
3/4G showed me their library research and Noah from 1B shared his great writing. 
Well done to Ryan KH for reading 100 nights and congratulations to Brendan and 
Remi 1B and Ella 1M for reading an amazing 200 nights. Well done to Connor 3/4H 
who has reached the second round in the Write for Fun competition and 
congratulations to Charlotte 3/4H who has been selected for the Central Coast 
Academy of Sport Girls AFL Development Squad. 
 

Stage 2 LMG Gats Day 
On 11 November, Niagara Park Public School hosted the Stage 2 LMG GATS day. 
Students from all the partner schools in the valley participated in problem solving, 
thinking skills, coding and collaborative challenges. The Stage 2 winners were the 
Niagara Park Geniuses, consisting of Blake, Ellyana, Ethan and Ella.  
Congratulations to all the students who participated and thank you to Miss 
Christensen and Miss Lazic-Kirk for running the day.  Thank you also to the staff at 
Niagara Park Public School who helped in organising the 
opportunity. Unfortunately the Stage 3 day was cancelled due to 
school closures and will be rescheduled later in the term. 
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Kindergarten Orientation 
All Kindergarten students for 2019 and parents are invited to attend our Kindergarten orientation session on 
Thursday 28 November, 2019 commencing at 9:15am in our school hall.   
 

The students will participate in activities within the current Kindergarten classrooms and an information 
session for parents will be held in the hall. The 2020 Kindergarten students and their parents will also 
participate in a picnic and  a self guided tour of the school using ipads and QR codes. The Clothing Pool will be 
open for the purchase of school uniforms. 
 

Update Information 
Through the course of the year, families have relocated, changed phone numbers and have different 
emergency contact details. If you have relocated and have different contact details, can you please provide 
them to the school so our records are up to date.  Also, if you are not returning after the holidays can you 
please notify the school. 
 

Have a great weekend. 
 

Adam Boulus 
Principal 
 

TERM 4 STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL 
This term, the SRC are asking families to donate new books to The Smith Family’s Book Appeal for Australian 

children living with limited financial advantages. Reading at home is very important to every child’s education 

so by donating books, we can improve the educational opportunities for less fortunate children. During 

November, collection boxes will be in each classroom.   All books must be NEW.  We thank you in advance for 

your support. 
 

Sallyanne Probert 

SRC Coordinator 

 

SCHOOL BANKING 
 

Last day to order rewards for 2019 
If your child has collected 10 Dollarmites tokens and would like to redeem them for a School Banking reward 
item this term, please fill in your child’s redemption slip and send it in on our School Banking day before 
Tuesday 26 November 2019.   This will ensure the reward item arrives before the school holidays. 
 

Any Dollarmites tokens that are not redeemed this year can be used in 2020. 
 

Our final School Banking day for 2019 is Tuesday December 10th.  
 
School Banking Ladies  
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